
Have You Received A LabCorp Invoice?

There are over 400 different tests available to you for $0 at your PMR Clinic! Our patients should 
only receive a lab invoice for testing that is NOT on the PMR Clinic formulary. Your PMR medical 
team will notify you in advance of your lab draw if you should expect an invoice for a specific 
test. 

PMR works with a nationally reputed lab service to process your labs after we complete your 
blood draw. As long as your tests are on our formulary, PMR will be invoiced for all related fees. 
Unfortunately, our lab vendor occasionally makes a billing error and sends an invoice to the 
patient instead of to PMR. 

If you receive an invoice from LabCorp for labs you believed were $0, please contact your 
PMR Clinic prior to making a payment. We will work with our lab vendor to ensure that the 
invoice is invalidated on your behalf. 

If you have questions, please reach out. 
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